Frank Tran

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [steven.plunkett@acgov.org]
Sent: . Friday, March 04, 2016 2:31 PM

To: 'frank@valva.com'

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: 5815 Market Street

Hello Mr. Tran

Thank you for taking the time to come in to our office and bring this to our attention. During our meeting earlier today
we discussed additional information, reports or data that would be useful to determine the current regulatory status of
the property. At this time, this site is not listed as a UST fuel leak case in Geotracker and ACDEH has no record of the site
in our files. Therefore, it would be prudent to Contact either the property owner, Chevron or the City of Oakland to
obtain any UST removal documents, tank closure reports including soil and groundwater sampling data or other
documents related to the USTs, which appears to have been removed.

Should you require additional assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Steven Plunkett ¥
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“When I see an adult on a bicycle,
I do not despair for the future of the human race.”
~H.G. Wells



